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Dear Sir/ Madam.                                     Firstly we have to put up with noise and pollution from the existing
motorway crossing and now we are expected to contend with the noise and the pollution from a second
LTC.Thanks very much for your inconsiderate planning National Highways!                                                 PS. 
And lPC ref No.LTC-APC1021.       my wife who passed away in December 2004, she wouldn’t have
liked it either.                                            Kind regards, George




